
BOUNDARY COUNTY PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION LETTERS OF INTEREST 

The Boundary County Board of Commissioners invites letters of interest from individuals interested in 
serving on the Boundary County Planning and Zoning Commission. The terms of two Commission 
members expire in January, 2025. Appointed members must meet the minimum residency requirements 
of Idaho Code 67-6504. The volunteer Commission generally meets once a month and acts in a decision-
making capacity and as advisors to the Board of Commissioners on land use matters. Commission terms 
consist of 4 years. 

If you are interested in this position, please mail a letter of interest and a brief biography to: Boundary 
County Commissioners’ Office, P.O. Box 419, Bonners Ferry, ID 83805 or hand deliver to: Boundary 
County Commissioners’ Office, Boundary County Courthouse, 6452 Kootenai St., Room #28, Bonners 
Ferry. 

Letters of interest will be accepted until close of business on November 20, 2024. Please contact the 
planning department at (208) 267-7212 if you have any questions. 
 
 

 


